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Rescheduled - Temporary Road Closure on Seguin Avenue Downtown 

 
New Braunfels, TX - The City of New Braunfels has announced a revised schedule for underground utility 

construction that will necessitate the closure of Seguin Avenue (between Main Plaza and Mill Street) from 9:00 a.m. 

to 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 7th through Friday, February 10th. The project is expected to be completed in that 

timeframe, weather and other factors permitting. 

 This work is being done in conjunction with the Downtown Public Restrooms project.  Traffic will be 

detoured to Castell Avenue to circumvent these closures and delays should be expected in the area.  Use of an 

alternate route is encouraged. 

For additional information, contact Nathan Garza, Project Manager, at 830-221-4082. 
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